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IMPORTANT - THIS NOTICE CONCERNS THE END OF LIFE OF THE LAT-LON HARDWARE DEVICES AND
WEB PLATFORM. IF YOU ARE NOT THE CORRECT RECIPIENT TO ADDRESS THE FOLLOWING MATTER,
PLEASE FORWARD TO YOUR LEADERSHIP TEAM.

2025

RE: CRITICAL NOTICE - LAT-LON HARDWARE DEVICE AND WEB PLATFORM SHUTDOWN

As a valued customer of Lat-Lon, L.L.C., a Colorado limited liability company (collectively, “we”, “our”, “Lat-Lon”),
we are writing to notify you that we have made the difficult decision to discontinue all Lat-Lon asset tracking
hardware devices (“Lat-Lon Hardware”) and the Lat-Lon web portal (“Lat-Lon Platform”, and together with
Lat-Lon Hardware, “Lat-Lon Products”).

All Lat-Lon Products will be discontinued as of DECEMBER 31, 2025 (the “Lat-Lon Shutdown Date”).
The Lat-Lon Products include:

LMU (Locomotive Monitoring Unit)

STU (Solar Tracking Unit)

MiniSTU (Mini Solar Tracking Unit)

CTU (Compact Tracking Unit)

All Wireless Sensors (x100 & x200 models)

Impact on your Lat-Lon Products:

As of the Lat-Lon Shutdown Date, the following will take place:

e Any and all contracts, orders, or agreements (as amended, renewed, extended, supplemented, replaced
or otherwise modified from time to time in accordance with the provisions thereof, including any
Statement of Works included therein) will terminate and be of no further force or effect; and

e Your Lat-Lon Hardware be deactivated and cease to function. No data will be transmitted to the Lat-Lon
Platform.

Access to the Lat-Lon Platform:
e You will be allowed to access the Lat-Lon portal for 60 days past the Lat-Lon Shutdown Date; and

e Access to the Lat-Lon data portal will be removed as of March 2, 2026. Please use that time to save the
data that you need.

Lat-Lon Platform Data Retrieval

If you would like a csv copy of your Lat-Lon Hardware data, please email the Lat-Lon support team at
supportlat-lon@geotab.com by December 1, 2025 to submit a request. Requests will be handled in as timely a
manner as reasonably possible.



mailto:supportlat-lon@geotab.com

As appropriate, we encourage you to dispose of any Lat-Lon Hardware in accordance with your local laws and
regulations and in an environmentally-friendly manner. Lat-LOn, via Geotab, offers a FREE recycling program for
the devices. Information can be found here: Go Recycle Program | Fleet Telematics Solutions | Geotab.

A summary of frequently asked questions are available to you. If you have any questions regarding this notice,

please contact your Lat-Lon representative, Ms. Amy Boehm at amyboehm@ageotab.com or (877)-300-6566 (Ext
1) for more information.

Very truly yours,
Lat-Lon, L.L.C.

By:__(my L Boelim
Name: Amy L Boehm

Title: Associate Vice-President, Lat-Lon
Business
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